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GLS/C/517-22 CIRCULAR 26" April 2022
‘Eid-Al-Fitr’ holiday

Dear parents,

On account of Eid- Al-Fitr, school will remain closed from Monday, 2" May to

Friday, 6™ May 2022. School will resume on Monday, 9™ May 2022.

Wishing you all a very happy and blessed Eid-Al-Fitr in advance.

Warm regards,

Asha Alexander ST LT
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